Notice of Public Meeting and Public Hearing
of the Board of Directors of the 
California Valley Community Services District

Public Meeting
Date: April 5, 2022
Time: 10:00 AM

Public Hearing
Date: May 3, 2022
Time: 10:00 AM

Place: California Valley Community Service District Building
13080 Soda Lake Road, California Valley, CA 93453

Notice is hereby given that on April 5, 2022, at 10:00 AM, a public meeting will be held and on May 3, 2022 at 10:00 AM, a public hearing will be held, during which the Board of Directors will hear and consider public comment on the proposed Road Maintenance charge. Last fiscal year, Tier 1 lots were charged $33.00, and Tier 2 lots were charged $29.70 for Road Maintenance. Those amounts are proposed to be the same for fiscal year 2022/2023. Total estimated charges to be collected are $210,000.00. All road charges will be used for road maintenance.
Notice is further given that the road maintenance charge will be added to the San Luis Obispo County tax roll, to be collected by the same person, in the same manner and at the same time as property taxes. The road charge shall constitute a lien against the respective parcels of real property. 

For more information or to request a copy of the complete ordinance or the District’s financial reports, please contact: California Valley CSD, P.O. Box 3094, California Valley, CA 93453, Ph. (805)475-2211, or visit the District’s website at https://californiavalley.org/.
